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DATE: June 18, 1959
TOs Thomas J. Kelly, Metropolitan Sheriff

FROM: Frank Kappel, Supervisor, Criminal Intelllgence

SUBJECT: SPECIAL INFORMATION FROM DETECTIVE BUREAU

Attached to this report is a report from Sergeant MARCUS of
the Detective Division in reference to a call received from the F.H.P.

This Agent contacted Corporal GRACEE of the Florida Highway
Patrol and asked if he would contact PAUL QU at Stephens Van Terminal,
N.W. 27th Avenue and 95th Street. Corporzl GRACEY called back and stated
QUINCY knew nothing more than what was, in the report.

I attempted to find JOHN A.“STOVALL, who was mentioned in the
report as the man attempting to obtain a driver. As of this time T am
uhable to find him, Search for STOVALL will continue,

Respectfully submittecd,
-
APy /
W. R Folliwre’
We Re Folliard
Criminal Intelligence
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MEMORANDUM

T° Criminal Intelligence OATE June 16, 1959

FROM

Sgt.

SUBJECT

Special Information
H., Marcus

1, Recieved a call from TROOPER CANNON, FHP, at 3:50AM this date in
which he related to me that he had had a call from one "BULL®™ QUINCY,
attendant at Stevens Van Terminal, NW 27 Ave and 95 St reporting the
follewing:
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A truck driver whom he does not know but Who has been around for
the past two or three days waiting for a load out, driving a

large sise International truck, got a call from a man who gave

the name JOHN A STOVALL, but no address or phone number, This

pan, STOVALL, wanted to Rire this driver and his truck for a trip
to TAMPA and return to MIAMI; purpose of the trip is believed to

be to pick up a load of firearms, The above mentioned truek driver
refused the trig: and is supposed to be heading out for Jacksenville
the morning of 6-16-59,

Tro:g:r Cannen called Quincy back and tried to get more information
on 8 but Quincy claims to know »0 more about it, dees mot

know the name of the driver, where he is from, etc. It is met cles
whether the unnamed drivmr got a phone number to contact Stevall or
not, but apparently would not adamit it to Quiney if he did

2, Yhen he originally called the FHP office, Quincy requested that the
informatiom be relayed to Cpl, Graey,

ce: 1k,

Alsbury, Acting Chief of Det,
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